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From:   Justin Andrews [justin.andrews@southlandschools.edu] 
Sent:   Thursday, June 1, 2022 7:28 AM 
To:   ALL PRINCIPALS [principals@southlandschools.edu 
Subject:  Teacher Evaluations 
Attachments:   
 

Principals,  
 
Thank you for a great end to another great school year. I am very optimistic going into this 
summer break that we will build on the strong work of this past year. As I mentioned in our last 
principals’ meeting, one of the “building blocks” will be greater instructional rigor and 
accountability. We previously discussed placing a focus on technology and 21st century skills in 
our instructional planning and delivery in the next academic year. This should be a priority in 
your schools next year and technology use should carry a lot of weight when you do classroom 
observations for teacher evaluations. Please refer to the districts strategic plan for the teacher 
evaluation and expectations regarding technology use in the classroom. I strongly encourage 
you to make this a priority as you make plans for professional development this school year.  
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Justin Andrews, Ph.D. 
Superintendent 
Southland Public Schools 
 
 


